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205-789-4864 
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         SUNDAY SCHEDULE 
      Sunday School: 9:00 am 
          Worship: 10:00 am               [ 

    
  LAST SUNDAY       

     Worship Attendance: 110 
           Sunday School: 75 
 

TITHES AND OFFERINGS 
               Weekly Goal 
                    $5,442.11 

                  Received 
                    $2,985.50  
 

If you would like to give on- 
line (safe and secure) open  
your camera and focus on 
the QR code below for the 
Memorial giving link 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 DEACON OF THE WEEK 
 

                 June 20 – 26     
   

              Allen Brownlee 
 
 
 

       CHILDREN’S CHURCH 
                      June 20                  

 

                  Joye Jordan 
                                      

 

                 NURSERY 
                     June 20 
         

    Dean and Candace Ilderton                  
Jamie and Elizabeth McAlhany 
                   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
                  

 

 
A NOTE FROM THE PASTOR 

 

Greetings Church Family, 
 

I write this to you alongside almost 16,000 
other brothers and sisters from Nashville, 
Tennessee. What a joy it has been to serve 
you all as a messenger at our Southern 
Baptist Convention this week. We elected 
a new president, Ed Litton from Alabama, 
whom I trust will lead our convention well 
for the next two years. In addition, 
resolutions were passed to protect people 
from abuse within the church. While the 
broader news sources like to suggest that 
we are a fractured denomination, I 
respectfully disagree and believe that we 
are united and convictionally stable as a 
denomination. We are still committed to 
holding the Bible to be The only Truth and 
unwavering Word of God. The tone of the 
convention was respectful and polite and 
light hearted. In addition to all of the great 
things that happened at the convention, 
one of the most encouraging moments 
was hearing about all of the great things 
Baptists are doing. Did you know that we 
currently have 3,631 missionaries serving 
around the world? Joining them are the 64 
newly appointed missionaries we were 
able to commission and send out while in 
Nashville. In addition to that, Southern 
Baptists have planted over 8,200 churches 
in the past decade, accounting for 19% of 
baptisms within the total denomination. 
During COVID, Southern Baptists through 
Send Relief were able to distribute help 
and hope to over 1000 individuals. In 
addition, they saw more than 23,000 
salvations! As if that was not exciting 
enough,   the   ERLC   has   committed   to  
 

placing 50 more ultrasound machines in 
pregnancy centers around the country 
over the next two years. What a great 
reminder for why we give and go. When 
we partner together, we are able to 
accomplish more for the mission of God. I 
am excited to continue our partnership 
and giving toward the cooperative 
program. Vision 2025 for the SBC includes 
6 strategic actions, and I'm prayerfully 
excited to see how Memorial can partner 
together in these initiatives. It's an exciting 
day to be a Southern Baptist! 
 
 

Pastor Dawjr 
 
 
 
                  THANK YOU 
 
Dear Memorial Baptist, 
   Thank you for honoring all of the 
2021 graduates.  Thank   you  for  the  
generous gift of a mug, gift card, and 
all the support you have shown me 
throughout the years. I ask for your 
prayers as I continue on to the next 
chapter in my life. 
                                      Rebecca All 

 
 
                   PLEASE NOTE 
 

If anyone knows of any repairs needed 
around the church (including 
equipment), please get a 
“maintenance request” form from the 
bulletin board on hall across from 
copier room, fill it out, and return it to 
a Trustee or church office. 
 
 

 
 

DEACONS MEETING 
 

The Deacons will meet Monday  night, 
June 21, 7:00 o’clock. 
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OVERFLOW BROADCAST ENDS – The worship service live-streaming broadcast in our overflow Dining Hall has 
ended and may be resumed if the need arises. We will continue our radio (90.5 FM) and on-line broadcasting. 
 
 

 

MINISTRY OPPORTUNITY - We need adults and youth to help with Children’s Church and in the nursery on 
Sunday mornings at 10:00 o’clock.  Please contact Sharon McAlhany (843-560-0590) if you would be willing to 
help lead Children’s Church, and contact Wendi Lynn Riley (843-296-2299) if you can help in the nursery. You 
don’t have to choose one or the other. You may help with both. 
 
 

LOVE THOSE BABIES!  We have a need for someone to serve our precious infants (birth-one year) during the 
Sunday School hour (9:00-10:00 am) beginning May 2. If you are interested in helping with these bundles of 
joy, please see Dan Horton or call the church office. 
 

 

ATTENTION OPERATION CHRISTMAS CHILD CONTRIBUTORS – OCC Year Round Shopping: 
June: Coloring books, crayons, crafting 
July: Clothing 
August: School Supplies 
 
 

THE WOODS’ CONTACT - If you would like to send a card or e-mail of encouragement to the Wood family: 
Dale and Rebecca Wood, Emma, Aubrey, Fred, Kesid, 108 Brookhaven Road, Summerville, SC 29486 
dawjrwood@gmail.com   
 
 

VACATION BIBLE SCHOOL VOLUNTEERS NEEDED 
 

We are very excited to announce that we will be doing a Weekend VBS this year for ages K4-6th grade. Running the Good 
Race VBS will be Friday, August 6 (5:30-8: 30 pm) and Saturday, Aug. 7 (9:00 am-1:00 pm). We will have a commencement 
during our Sunday morning Worship Service, and we will finish the weekend with an exciting surprise immediately 
following the worship service. If you can help in any way, please sign up on the sign-up sheets located at all of the exits. 
Please include your name, phone number, days you can help, and area in which you would like to volunteer. You must 
have completed the Worker/Child Protection Training to help. We need volunteers for all areas of VBS. These 
include…preparing and serving food, crafts, recreation/games, missions, teaching/application, group leaders, registration, 
nursery (provided for children of VBS workers only), and security. Thanks in advance for your help and prayers! 
 

          
  

               SUNDAY SCHOOL TEACHERS FOR YEAR ENDING AUGUST 2021 
           

Ruth/Weeks, Leone Patrick Class (Older ladies)  Dixie Meyer, Sub-Diane Simons 
Wilson Patrick Class (Older men)        Jerry Beard 
Nan Fogle Class (Co-ed, 35-65)       Bryan Jordan 
The Family Class (Singles, couples, families, 18-95)   Dan Horton 
Couples Class (20’s - up)       Jamie McAlhany 
I Peter 3:15 Class (Co-ed, adults, any age)   Ron Patrick 
Young Adults Class (Co-ed, Age 23-up)                     Wayne and Evan Eadon 
12th Grade/College/Career Class          Susan Patrick 
Grades 7-11 Class           Jason Dulaney 
Grades 5-6 Class           Diane Beard 
Grades 3-4 Class      Ellen and Don Crowe, Sub-Betty Hilton 

 Grades 1-2 Class      Joye Jordan, Sub-Kristin Patrick 
Older Preschool (4-5 years)     Sharon McAlhany 
Walkers (3 years)      Candice Phillips 
Toddlers (1-2 years)      Susan Myers 
Babies (Birth-1 year)       (Still need a volunteer) 
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The Great Commission 

Matthew 28:16-20 

 

 

16 Now the eleven disciples went to Galilee, to the mountain to which Jesus had directed them.  

17 And when they saw him they worshiped him, but some doubted.  

18 And Jesus came and said to them, “All authority in heaven and on earth has been given to me.  

19 Go therefore and make disciples of all nations, baptizing them in the name of the Father and of the Son and 

of the Holy Spirit,  

20 teaching them to observe all that I have commanded you. And behold, I am with you always, to the end of 

the age.” 

 

 

Notes: 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 



 

 
This program is being used as our current worker/child protection training.  We are 
currently only utilizing the online training program.  If you are interested in working 
with children/youth and are not current on your worker/child protection training 
please complete this online course.  After completion, provide proof of completion 
to the worker/child protection committee.  Below is a screen shot of the training 
website.  
 

Web address is https://www.d21.org/get-trained/ 
   

     
 


